Concerning the remark TS1 from the typesetter (page 7):
We would like to change:
"For the stronger ozone lines the uncertainties are in the range 1%-2% (Table 2)."
to
"For the stronger ozone lines the uncertainties are in the range 2%-4% (Table 2)."
This is based on an error on our side which unfortunately has been overlooked.
As can easily be seen from Table 2, there are no Intensity uncertainties below 0.02 (i.e. 2%).
So the lower value of the range 1%-2% given in the text is obviously wrong. Coauthor NG, responsible for the spectroscopic issues, pointed out this error to me and suggested that the numbers 2%-4% be appropriate.

